
From: Tony Whitty <> 
Date: Sun, 28 Nov 2021, 
Subject: Atmos consultation - letter of support 
To: Totnes Town Council Clerk  
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I would like to express my support for the amendment proposed by the Town 
Council, for the Neighbourhood plan re the old Dairy Crest site.development. 
 
The proposed amendment, would ensure that the community consultation, which 
produced democratically agreed proposals for the redevelopment of the site could be 
implemented. 
 
The proposals were agreed through a statutory process, including a community vote 
which produced a substantial majority. 
 
Yours 
Tony Whitty 
Former Town Councillor and Mayor. 


